
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF DEVELOPER FEE REPORT (FY 22-23) 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Stockton Unified School District (“District”) is 

making available for public review its proposed Annual Developer Fee Report and Five-Year 

Findings for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2023 (“Fee Report”) pursuant to Government 

Code sections 66001 and 66006.  The Fee Report is available for public review, during 

business hours, at the District office located at 56 South Lincoln Street in Stockton, 95203, 

and also, electronically, at the following website link:  https://www.stocktonusd.net/Page/13468 

The Board of Education will review the Fee Report at its next regularly scheduled public 

meeting on Tuesday, January 16, 2024.  The public meeting for this purpose will begin at 

approximately 5:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as practicable, in the Board Meeting Room at 

the District’s administrative offices located at 56 South Lincoln Street in Stockton, 95203. 

Any questions and/or comments should be directed to the Interim Chief Business 

Official, Ms. Joann Juarez, at JoannJuarez@stocktonusd.net.  

 

Posted: Thursday, December 21, 2023  
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